HQ Update — September 2023 Update #2
Dear Fellow League Members,

Following the termination of the Purchase Agreement from the spring 2023 offer, the JLSN
property has seen a flurry of activity with showings and a new offer. Following the same
protocol as before, the current offer has been reviewed by our attorney, the Task Force, and the
Board. The decision was made to engage this offer in a negotiation which will be conducted by
the President until an agreement is reached regarding the terms of the sale (price, timing,
conditions). At that point, we will notify membership and provide updated details regarding the
timeline.

While the negotiation process is ongoing, the JLSN Board, Finance Committee, and Personnel
and Capital Management Committee continue to make progress on 1) Financial Planning, 2)
Organizing and Safeguarding Building Contents, and 3) Organization Relocation Plans.

If anyone has any questions about the process or if you are interested in joining working groups
to advance these initiatives, please reach out to Amy Muslim, Treasurer, at treasurer@jlsn.org.
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